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Burlington Sustainable Development Committee’s Review 

of Burlington’s Draft Official Plan (April – June 2017) 

 

To: Burlington Mayor and City Councillors: 

From: Guy Sheppard, Chair of Policy and Development Sub-Committee of Sustainable 
Development Committee 

Attached are: 

1. Copy of SDC’s report sent to the Planning Department on July 4th, 2017, and. 

2. Powerpoint Presentation summarizing our findings. 

Please review the first five pages of the report and the Powerpoint presentation prior to 
September 5, 2017 meeting of the Planning and Development Committee. 

Thank-you.    

 

 


